
2017 Assessment Information

The KPOA 2017 annual assessments will be mailed on January 3, 2017 and will be due on or 
before February 17, 2017 in order to avoid late payment penalty and interest as required by our 
Covenants and By-Laws.  As approved at the December 8, 2016 Annual Meeting, the amount 
for residences is $1,125 and for lots is $844.

If you own more than one residence and/or lot, the assessment notices will be mailed in the same 

envelope. Please mail your payment in the envelope provided if possible; if not, mail to Carland 

& Andersen, Inc., P O Box 2053, Hendersonville, NC 28793-2053. 

We will send the assessments to the last address we have on file for all members; however, if 

you do not receive your assessment, please call Doug Moe, KPOA Treasurer, at 828-215-9730 or 

email him at diemmoe@gmail.com in order to obtain a copy of your statement. 




